

October 5, 2023

LSPGC 2024 Projection Posting Notice

LS Power Grid California, LLC ("LSPGC") provides notice that it has published an Annual Projection for the 2024 rate year ("2024 Projection") with a projected Net Revenue Requirement of zero dollars. The projection of zero dollars and other information are available on the 'Documents' page of the LSPGC website (Ispgridcalifornia.com/documents).

At this time, LSPGC does not expect to have any transmission facilities in service during the 2024 rate year, but in the event that some facilities enter service before the end of 2024, LSPGC is publishing a 2024 Projection. Doing so will allow LSPGC to true-up the 2024 rate year in 2025.

As the 2024 Projection is zero dollars and LSPGC has no facilities currently in service, it is unnecessary for LSPGC to publish any additional information (such as accounting changes) or schedule a stakeholder meeting.

To the extent that no facilities enter service in 2024, LSPGC will act as if no projection had been published for 2024, *i.e.*, there will be no publication of a 2024 Annual Update (with true-up adjustment calculation) and no stakeholder meeting. If facilities do enter service in 2024, LSPGC will follow the requirements of its Formula Rate Protocols.

Please direct any inquiries to:

rates@lspgridcalifornia.com